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MarineFisheries Advisory 

2009 COMMERCIAL SCUP FISHERY CLOSED 

EFFECTIVE WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 9TH 

 

NOAA Fisheries has reported that the 2009 Winter II period (November –December) 

commercial fishery quota has been harvested. Therefore commercial fishermen are prohibited 

from landing or possessing scup beginning at 0001 hours on Wednesday, December 9th through 

December 31, 2009.   

The 2010 Winter 1 period (January – April) commercial scup fishery is scheduled to open on 

January 1, 2010.    

  

For further information contact DMF at 617-626-1520 or please visit our website at 

www.mass.gov/marinefisheries. 
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